DUBLIN EDUCATION ALLIANCE

July 11, 2024
Dear Dublin Unified School District Community,

We are excited to launch the Dublin Education Alliance (DEA), a new foundation dedicated to addressing the funding
gaps for essential STEM initiatives, including math support and expanding the robotics program within our school
district, intervention, counseling, and student wellness programs. This alliance was founded as a result of the recent
budget cuts to ensure the quality of education for our students is maintained and enhanced. As our students face
increasing challenges, it is more important than ever to ensure they have access to the support and enrichment they
need to thrive both academically and personally.

How DEA Differs from Other Support Organizations

The Dublin Education Alliance is distinct from the Parent Faculty Clubs (PFCs), Parent Faculty Student Organizations
(PFSQs), and the Dublin Partners in Education (DPIE) in several key ways. While the PFCs and PFSOs focus on enhancing
the individual experiences at their respective schools and DPIE provides broader educational and enrichment
opportunities, DEA is solely committed to securing funds specifically for any curriculum or programs affected by the
budget cuts.

Learning from Tri-Valley Success: Local Education Foundations

Our surrounding communities in the Tri-Valley area have all established their own education foundations, which have
seen strong community support and have made significant impacts on their respective school districts. Examples
include the Pleasanton Partnerships in Education Foundation (PPIE), the San Ramon Valley Education Foundation
(SRVEF), and the Livermore Valley Education Foundation (LVEF). We believe Dublin deserves the same dedicated effort
to ensure our students receive the necessary resources to succeed.

Join Our Inaugural Campaign: Empower Dublin Education

The Dublin Education Alliance is proud to announce that we have obtained 501(c)3) status, ensuring that all donations
are tax-deductible. We invite you to join us in our inaugural campaign, "Empower Dublin Education.” This campaign is a
call to action for the entire Dublin community to come together and support the critical needs of our students. Your
donations will directly fund programs and curricula affected by the budget cuts. By contributing, you are investing in the
future of our children and helping to create a supportive and nurturing educational environment.

Get Involved and Make a Difference

To learn more about the Dublin Education Alliance and how you can contribute to the Empower Dublin Education
campaign, please visit our website or contact any of our board members. Every donation, no matter the size, makes a
significant impact.

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our students' success. Together, we can make a difference.
Warm regards,

Audrey Borland - President, Dublin Education Alliance
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